
 
 

Irapuato, August 3rd 2017. 
 
 
Luis F. Larrondo Ph.D. 
Departamento de Genética Molecular y Microbiología 
Facultad de Ciencias Biológicas 
Pontificia Universidad Católica de Chile 
Alameda 340 
Casilla 114-D Santiago, Chile 
 

Dear Dr. Larrondo, 

 Given my long-standing interest on the biocontrol agents of the genus Trichoderma and 

their light responses, I’m very interested in collaborating with your group in any project related to 

understanding the biology of these fungi. Therefore, I fully support you grant 

application entitled  Millennium Institute for Integrative Systems and Synthetic 
Biology (MIISSB). Finally, be assured that we will be more than happy to share any expertise 

required for the development of the project, as well as receiving any visitor from your group in 

case you need to get better acquainted with handling Trichoderma. 

 Looking forward to a very productive collaboration. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Dr. Alfredo Herrera Estrella 


